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CELEBRATIONS AND MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK  
5TH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME 2014/15 Sunday cycle B/weekday cycle I 

Day Rank Mass times Mass Intention 

Sun 8th Feb FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Vigil 6.00 pm Rebecca Watson 
10.00 am Joe Kelly 
5.00 pm Parish 

Mon 9th Feb Feria 9.00 am Tom McNicholas 

Tue 10th Feb Memoria:  St Scholastica 7.00 pm Fahy Family 

Wed 11th Feb Feria 9.00 am  Margo Sanderson 

Thu 12th Feb Feria No service  

Fri 13th Feb Feria 7.00 pm Rebecca Watson 

Sat 14th Feb FEAST: Ss Cyril & Methodius 10.00 am EBC 

Sun 15th Feb SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Vigil 6.00 pm Mark Berney 
10.00 am Margo Sanderson 
5.00 pm Parish 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER PRAYER:  As we thank God for the gift of his Son to us in Holy Communion, let us 
remember those of our parish who are sick, old & housebound. May the Body and Blood of your Son, which we now 
send to them through our Eucharistic ministers, bring them hope, consolation & peace, through Christ our Lord. 

 
MEMORIAL ACCLAMATION (for use throughout Year B):  

When we eat this Bread and drink this Cup, we proclaim your Death, O Lord, until you come again. 
 

ADORATION: Each weekday beginning 45 minutes before Mass THE DIVINE OFFICE is recited twenty minutes 
before each weekday Mass 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession) Saturday 10.30 am to 11.00 am, and by request at other times.  
 

PRAYER GROUP Wednesday 7.25pm (Healing Prayer Group) Adoration, Lectio Divina, then prayers for inner or 
physical healing as required. For more information please contact Maureen 869264 
 

IN YOUR PRAYERS, PLEASE REMEMBER: Joan Akroyd, May Braythwaite, Ellen Brown, Brian Buckley, Michael 
Clark, Alma Corrie, Katie Deaton, David Doling, Jessica Ellerker, Pat Eve, Brian Greaves, Philip Hall, Eileen Hawkes, 
Barbara Hawksworth, Rosemary Hill, Eileen Huck, Emily March, Eleanor Mayhew, Dot McEvoy, Peter Owens, Diane 
Norris, Mariana Robinson, Stephen Thorndike, Vitoria Windsor and all who are ill and those who care for them. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: Betty Asker, Alice Young, Robert Edward Parker, Susan Windsor, Thomas Patrick McCabe, 
Anthony Patrick McEvoy and all whose anniversary of death occurs at this time. 

 
 
 

THE HOLY FATHER’S MISSION INTENTIONS 
That prisoners, especially the young, may be able to rebuild lives of dignity. 

 
 
 
 

 

FIFTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME 
  

EVENTS AND NOTICES 

 

 
SECOND COLLECTION There will be a second collection for SPUC after Mass next week. 
 

PPC ELECTIONS 2015  You have elected Amanda Kelly to represent the Support ministries on the PPC. You have 
re-elected Jeff McGillan to represent the Activities ministries on the PPC. Thank you to the parish for engaging with 
the election process.  233 votes were cast, out of a possible 476, a 49% return of votes. 
 

RELIGIOUS POEM COMPETITION - £250 For Your Church.  Anyone can submit up to three poems for the 
competition. There’s no age limit and no entry fee.  “The poem can be a prayer, words for a hymn, a description of 
an uplifting moment, a religious experience, about a person or your church,” explained United Press Publications 
Executive, Julie Embury. It can be rhyming or free verse, historic, romantic, factual, or personal - anything you like, 
as long as there’s a religious theme.  You can’t use Religious Poem as your title.  Send up to three poems, of no more 
than 25 lines (including blank lines) and 160 words each by February 28th 2015 to - Religious Poem Competition, 
United Press, Admail 3735 London EC1B 1JB. Tel 0844 800 9177 or e-mail info@unitedpress.co.uk. For more 
information visitwww.unitedpress.co.uk  Judging in early March; winner announced at the end of March 2015. 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY NEEDS YOUR HELP We desperately need volunteers to help with children's liturgy 10am 
Mass. You would be fully supported by existing leaders. We are so low on volunteers that if we do not get more help 
we will need to consider reducing how often we have children's liturgy. Please pray for the children’s liturgy and 
consider if you could help them.  Please contact Emma on 07807436217 or email dreltolan@gmail.com 
 

PRAYER SPONSORS NEEDED.  We have 30 children from our parish starting Holy Communion preparation. We 
need members of the parish to offer to pray for them. You will be given their name and they will be given yours. 
You will be simply asked to remember them in your prayers. If you feel this is something you can do please fill in a 
slip and leave it in the box labelled prayer sponsor in the Atrium or ring Emma Tolan on 869617 or  Fr William. 
 

SVP GROUP ST MARY’S KNARESBOROUGH are commencing our work in the parish and we ask for your prayers. 
We meet every fortnight, the next meeting is at 7.15 on Monday 9th February in the parish hall. Contact Siobhan 
340179 or see notice in the atrium . 
 

HARROGATE DEANERY DAY OF RENEWAL Saturday 14th February 12 noon – 4 pm in St Aelred’s Church Hall, 
Harrogate. Speaker Sister Mary Bernard Potter. More information on the poster in the Atrium  
 

SVP ANNUAL NEW YEAR PARTY Sunday 15th February 2-4 pm at Immaculate Heart, Queen's Hall, 294 Harrogate 
Road, Leeds LS17 6LE. Entertainment; light refreshments, raffle and bingo - Transport can be provided for those 
who need it including wheelchair users. See the poster in the Atrium for more details. 
 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION This is the last call for candidates. Preparation course begins next Sunday 15th 
February at 6.00pm. This is open to anyone in Year 8 or above wishing to prepare for the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. Date of Confirmation will be confirmed shortly but is around Pentecost (24th May this year). To enrol 
please see Fr. William after Mass today Sunday 8 February. 
 

IRAQI CHRISTIANS IN NEED Piano & Organ Recital In Aid Of ICIN To be given by Carl Bohoshy at St. Austin’s 
Church, Wentworth Terrace, Wakefield WF1 3QN  on Friday 27th February at 7.00pm. Atrium poster, all welcome. 
 

TABLE TOP SALE Saturday 28th February 11am- 2pm - proceeds for the Hall Refurbishment. An opportunity to sell 
any unwanted items - good quality bric a brac, books, toys & games, nearly new clothes (no food or drink sales).  
To book a table £10 (tables provided) please contact Angela Wicken 07800 887392 or Sheila Lund 07885 568856. 
Donations of good quality Bric a Brac, crafts, books etc to be put in boxes in Atrium. Items can be brought to church 
from 8th February or we will collect. 
 

BRIAN McGEOUGH MEMORIAL CUP QUIZ NIGHT Saturday 21st  March at 7 pm.  Tickets, including hot supper £6 
from Helen McGeough 07928 054643 or Alice McIntyre 07515 288428 Proceeds towards the Hall refurbishment. 
 

LENTEN RETREAT DAY: On Saturday 28th March there will be the annual diocesan Lenten retreat day at The 
Briery Retreat Centre in Ilkley. Time: 10:00am to 4:00pm. This retreat is open to anyone who would like the 
opportunity for a quiet day during Lent with the chance for prayer and reflection. For further information and 
booking please contact Catherine or Angela on 0113 261 8040 or evangelisation.admin@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS w/b 1 Feb: plate £237.86; envelopes £201.00; Votive £8.00; Building Fund £6.70; 
Standing Orders weekly average £505.  Attendance: 238.  
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